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 NOTICE
 

 
 

THE BOROUGH OF EASTLEIGH (STATION ROAD, NETLEY)  
EXPERIMENTAL ORDER 2015 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Eastleigh Borough Council pursuant to arrangements 
under Section 19 of the Local Government Act 2000 with Hampshire County Council has made 
the above mentioned Order in exercise of the powers of the said County Council under Sections 
9 and 10 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (“the Act”) and of all other enabling powers, 
and after consultation with the Chief Officer of Police.  
 
The effect of this Order will be to introduce no waiting at any time and limited waiting restrictions 
on sections of Station Road between New Road and Denzil Avenue. The reason for introducing 
this as an Experimental Traffic Order is to allow the expected benefits to road safety and traffic 
flow, which will be monitored and amendments made to the restrictions if necessary, and to 
achieve a turnover of parking outside the Post Office.  
 
It is anticipated that this Order will improve road safety by providing a passing area within the 
existing on-street parking. Vehicles are currently being parked in close proximity to each other 
meaning there is no safe place for a vehicle to pull in to allow vehicles to pass. This is reducing 
visibility, causing inconsiderate driving and compromising road safety. 
 
Consideration will be given after a trial period as to whether or not the provisions of this 
Experimental Order should be made permanent.  
 
A copy of the Order together with plans showing the roads to which the Order relates and a 
statement of the Council’s reasons for making the Order may be inspected at my office at, 
Eastleigh House, Upper Market Street, Eastleigh during normal office hours or on the Councils 
Website: www.eastleigh.gov.uk/TRO.  
 
The Order will come into operation on 26 January 2015 and can continue to be in force for a 
maximum of 18 months. Any persons wishing to question the validity of the Order or any 
provisions contained in it on the grounds that any requirement of the Act, or any instrument 
made under the Act has not been complied with in relation to the Order, may within six weeks 
from 26 January 2015 apply to the High Court for this purpose.  
 
Objections to these proposals together with the grounds on which they are made must be sent 
in writing to the undersigned by 26 July 2015. Letters in support of the Experimental Order will 
also be accepted during this period.  
 
DATED: 16 January 2015 
 
(Any enquires please contact 023 8068 8213) 
 


